
10 CENTS A MEAL PILOT: 
2018–2019 EVALUATION RESULTS

Feedback from Food Suppliers about 10 Cents
The May year-end evaluation survey asked 
participating food service directors (FSDs) to 
“Share any feedback you have received from food 
producers/farmers/processors and distributors that 
you have worked with since starting the 10 Cents 
pilot.” Of the 56 FSDs who responded to this survey, 
34 provided responses to this open-ended request. 

Two statements related to challenges were reported:

"We have been able to purchase apples from a  
local farmer longer this season than previously 
[and] they liked that, but [they] had to cut us 
off so that they had something to sell in their 
farmers market."

"They can't deliver to us since we are too small."

Responses that more directly met the request are 
listed below here:

"Farms and distributors have told me how satisfied  
they are to see how much of their produce is  
going back into schools since starting the pilot.  
(This response was reported three times.)"

"[Food producers] are so happy and said this 
should have always been a thing. (Another  
similar response was also reported)."

"The local farmers that we have been working 
with are very pleased about the program and  
would like to see it continued. It has definitely 
made a positive impact on the students."

"Our farmer partner's business is enhanced and  
more reliable and profitable with us as customers. 
Before this grant, he only sold to individual  
customers at his farm stand/store. Now [two 
school districts] are regular customers and his 
volume of sales has soared."

"They are thrilled to see children consume healthy  
meals. Product from farms are allowing us to utilize  
fresh product in recipes and students and staff 
know the difference just by looking at the food 

 selection."
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